Letter: Tahoe Summit needs
changes

To the community,

The good news is that President Obama is to speak at the Tahoe
Summit on Aug. 31. The bad news is that

it is to be at Harveys outdoor stage and a band is to perform
at the same event — a band named The Killers.

This is entirely unacceptable.

I ask others to join me in calling on Sen. Harry Reid, who 1is
responsible for this scheduling, to either cancel the band’s
performance or select another venue. As much as I would like
to hear the president in person, I will not attend the event
in these circumstances.

Jerome Evans, South Lake Tahoe
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